Department of Planning and Environment



Ben Armstrong
Associate Director Environment
Sydney Metro, PO Box K659
HAYMARKET NSW 1240

Attention: Ryan Butler

14/3/23

Sydney Metro West Stage 2 Approval of Additional Acoustic Advisors (SSI-19238057-PA-13)

Dear Mr Armstrong

I refer to your request dated 30 January 2023 for the Planning Secretary's approval of expert's Sav Shimada and Dave Hanson as additional Acoustic Advisors under Condition 36 of SSI 19238057.

The Department has reviewed the nomination/s and information you have provided and is satisfied that Sav Shimada and Dave Hanson are suitably qualified and experienced. Accordingly, I can advise that the Planning Secretary approves the appointment of Sav Shimada and Dave Hanson as additional Acoustic Advisors.

The approved Acoustic Advisors for the project are:

- Dave Anderson Acoustic Studio
- Larry Clark Acoustic Studio
- Sav Shimada Acoustic Studio
- Dave Hanson Acoustic Studio

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Edward Kenney at edward.kenney@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Grant Rokobauer

Acting Team Leader – Rail Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary